Dear [Customer's Name],

We are reaching out to inform you about important updates to our Privacy Policy. Your trust and
privacy are our top priority, and we want to ensure you are fully informed about how we collect,
use, and protect your personal information.

What's New?

o Enhanced data protection measures.
« Clarification on data usage and sharing practices.
e Increased transparency regarding your rights.

These updates will take effect on [Effective Date]. We encourage you to review the revised
Privacy Policy in detail, which is available on our website at [Privacy Policy Link].

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our support team at
[Support Email].

Thank you for being a valued part of our community.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Company Name]



